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15th January 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Leavers Prom 
 
I am writing to advise you that on 27th June 2025 the Year 11 Leavers Prom will take place at The Empress in 
Douglas. This event marks a very significant turning point in the lives of all our young adults, and the evening 
has always been a special event. For this reason, students will need to meet the below criteria in order to attend. 
 
The criteria will be based around the following three points: 
 

• Attendance – 94% 

• Behaviour – 3 or lower behaviour points  

• Punctuality – to be on time to registration and to lessons.  Continued lateness will lead to a behaviour 
point. 

 
These criteria will be measured from the 20th January 2025 to ensure all students have the same opportunity to 
attend the Prom. This means it will now be the student’s responsibility to ensure they attend, behave and arrive 
on time.  
 
In previous years, students have arranged an ‘after party’ taking place after the Prom has finished at a different 
location. Ramsey Grammar School does not promote these parties and is not associated with them at all. I have 
spoken with the students and expressed my feelings that the night is about the Prom which takes a lot of planning 
and organising, and therefore should not be cut short to attend an after party.  
 
Bearing this in mind, I would like to draw your attention to the following information: - 
 

• I have been asked by the Management of the Hotel to reinforce their strict ‘no alcohol’ policy for guests 
under the age of 18 years.  Entry will be refused if students have been drinking alcohol before they 
arrive or attempt to bring alcohol into the hotel. 
 

• Leavers’ Hoodies and Yearbooks   
To place an order, please visit the following website: https://shop.fizz-group.co.uk  
Our School Unique ID is: IM0001YR112 
 

It is hoped that the Prom will be a very memorable event for all attending. 
 
If you have any further questions or comments regarding the Prom, Yearbooks or Hoodies, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs G.Bullock 
Head of Year 11 and Organiser of Prom 
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